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Respected Sir, 
  
With warm regards, we want to submit this representation about postings on 
promotions from SEA to AEs. 
  
Sir, at present the process of promotion for SEA to AE is going on and very 
soon these staff members will be posted on promotions. At present the 
sanctioned strength of AEs is 1974. In the current process promotions are 
likely to take place for 450+ posts. Meanwhile after recent AE to ADE 
Promotions, already 323 posts have become vacant. Clearly more posts of 
Assistant Engineers are vacant then the people going to be promoted. 
  
Sir, as currently Prasar Bharati is facing the fund crisis and in case of 
transfers, department has to be spent huge amount on transfer related 
allowances. 
  
In the light of above mentioned facts and scenario, it is most humbly 
requested that these SEAs may be posted on the same place of posting as far 
as possible. It will save transfer related funds, will cause less disturbance to 
staff and It will certainly enhance the efficiency of staff. 
 

Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Umesh C Sharma, 

President, A.R.T.E.E. 
+919871765714 
www.arteeindia.org 
Unity is Strength 
twitter handle : umsharma01 
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